
Dear residents,

In case you missed it, I hope District E residents are just as proud as I am of Culture Map’s article last 
month, “Houston's 'Livable Forest' neighbor tops Heights as hottest neighborhood on the market in 
2023”. When Hurricane Harvey ravaged the Kingwood Area in 2017, there were two paths for our commuinity to take. 
One that led to degradation and decline, the other path resilience and restoration. Culture Map refers to the community 
aesthetic of Kingwood, our green landscape, rich tree canopy, 14,000 acres of community, but does not touch on who 
lives in Kingwood. 

Kingwood is made up of people with a true sense of community and grit, many residents have laid down roots so deep 
that not even over 48 inches of water can stop Kingwood when it rallies together. It started with our “Plea for Three” 
as Residents, Businesses, and area leaders banded together with a vision. Post-Harvey major projects were identified, 
committed to, and then work began with the immediate interior channel remediation projects and desilting of over four 
(4) million cubic yards of material in the San Jacinto River and Lake Houston. 

Partnership projects were identified on Ben’s Branch, Taylor Gulley, and the Kingwood Diversion Channel. 
Groundbreaking of Northpark Drive commenced on April 13 and will provide the Kingwood Community with its very 
own hurricane evacuation route, increased lane capacity, and a grade separation over the railroad tracks at Tx Loop 
494. I've been working diligently to put a stop to bad development negatively impacting the Elm Grove Community by 
purchasing a future potential home site that was flooding Villages in the northern area of Kingwood. Kingwood is not 
just a neighborhood with houses, it’s a community of people unlike anywhere in the City of Houston. 

I am committed to annual projects district wide like dead and dangerous tree removal, concrete panel replacements, 
working with local developers to improve commercial developments in the area and funding police overtime initiatives 
to enhance community safety. It's rewarding to see an independent Magazine recognize our efforts since August 27, 
2017 and declare Kingwood as the "HOTTEST" Neighborhood in the City of Houston. 

It’s easy to take our community for granted, and the work being done around the City of Houston, but this makes it 
real, the Kingwood Community is doing amazing things and standing out for all the right reasons. God Bless and 
#Kingwood Strong, next year we will strive to have Kingwood AND Clear Lake at the top of this list. 

The District E Office will be closed on Monday, May 29 in observance of the Memorial Day Holiday. 

Sincerely,
Dave Mar�n

City of Houston Budget Process Kicks Off

The City of Houston Budget process is getting underway later this month with Department Budget Workshops, 
May 17 through May 25. The full schedule is posted online here. All workshops will be held in-person and 
broadcast online utilizing HTV Houston. Public speakers will be in-person only.  

To sign up as an in-person public speaker for our upcoming budget workshops you may do so here. Please 
keep in sign all public speakers must sign up 24 hours in advance of the workshop they wish to provide 
comment. Mayor Turner will release the proposed budget on Tuesday, May 16, and city council will begin 
hearing budget presentations from departments the next day, Wednesday, May 17. A public hearing on the 
city's budget will be held Wednesday, May 31, and the budget vote will take place Wednesday, June 7. 

At-Large 5 Council member, Sallie Alcorn, has kicked off the budget discussion with her annual 
budget resident survey. It is encouraged for you to participate in Council member Alcorn's "Give Us Your 2¢", 
City of Houston budget survey. In an effort to assist resident’s that cannot attend public comment in person 
Council Member Alcorn has made this link available for residents to submit questions."

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL15JyDDxcCJzIGt4T7nErMrBjTE3qhHWa9reiwFpUE-WrwOB4tdwU4wfsYAAiD2FpDn4liqRMQTZAoVLFQ6EkPjYPE4k9wVk_s9bbSXuvSw0F4blXbQ0_gzSqHrO5nnIiagjMjss6QLTKw_88RK3A99e9ArgAHAP2CPFUZv8T9ZglD6N78XwNpDo=&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL15JyDDxcCJzIGt4T7nErMrBjTE3qhHWa9reiwFpUE-WrwOB4tdwU4wfsYAAiD2FpDn4liqRMQTZAoVLFQ6EkPjYPE4k9wVk_s9bbSXuvSw0F4blXbQ0_gzSqHrO5nnIiagjMjss6QLTKw_88RK3A99e9ArgAHAP2CPFUZv8T9ZglD6N78XwNpDo=&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL15JyDDxcCJzIGt4T7nErMrBjTE3qhHWa9reiwFpUE-WrwOB4tdwU4wfsYAAiD2FpDn4liqRMQTZAoVLFQ6EkPjYPE4k9wVk_s9bbSXuvSw0F4blXbQ0_gzSqHrO5nnIiagjMjss6QLTKw_88RK3A99e9ArgAHAP2CPFUZv8T9ZglD6N78XwNpDo=&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL15JyDDxcCJzIjz-rCihyjn2MMWoZj2JMZhe9EAhz_LW-RYlWWsYwdLAREExer3KjsDzYWjjHLeJUJ7k7Nfi0gqtX83E2ozd2gy0pfehmVL8xLIXAvzHqQ5FjqZ54L-I0Ddsdeu6bzsVpNwMR0wTyrVRDt1rusYRkzQ==&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL1yucNuCTDOtPoMLa84vb1JfOGAvVx09j3NgaYGhRGnuRcocE6jKStZi5Y07KZfa8lImX2_SbdoioCdns5X-ndOLho861xFfRDqzra1cVz1QG&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL15JyDDxcCJzIO8fDYoHdy6t8REOJgsIUOTnMWBR6SC6q3SE7WOYE8jA1ITklmaVYNWlP8ML5OSLn41tGuxGLKvVti84n7_rnMSLbjPSJVA0zVUsPjJlL9CP-Tb5DdEmMEo2fWWAesHI5jF23b5pQYnwtsuq533NU4A==&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL15JyDDxcCJzIKUja44XpSAai3FwVcHJ4mXRKCrGaBFCBK3CaYwIEUElK521a4uyQ1nEvQm3HSVKlv26VKCtk-FiLUAYytbcYw_H9m6zOwY4uwX_GeZWwEQeBSIfkr-zO8Z4ewiXyC21s7uK07LICWt2mJHAoKp0yODFLXmbWn2AM&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL1yUQwIDKrfx5Jx4POlTlqph4LLHa-i4SuvbIONChb8S1Pt5HLmCdsOxPmfhqmfpGQ8wbn1hpFhkbuD8YCa1N5_17_zMJGM5g08H3OY5aut_zgWb1V_fHOSQOgzxvsxj5dW3-TBnRtM_JsTmGN2wQN26zmWtB0Vir5cVykhLQut-hqemFhMLm99DuRjWZ0tD1CjtsTUfrGESBNJ2C79p0rFbah6NY_qN9N8EyJfacAWluI8A5fkY_3c9qhd5xp6LfBn-7SXXMETvcLH8Eg6SQPR1lhuHTvUvaLi1JN9bMgoLTpn_8llVPiJhlWM41RlQXsTN0XJL9RTBzvAnX7p1GbjA=&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL15JyDDxcCJzIrxmiE4MML-ERs6NeNOr_PZf5ybXQyAZMdz3to-ZjMfZETi7SWCz-BTXzUkCo09ERVAOm6D7aUkrCDebpIWuIrfJ8AYbDOuijMjvhxr_6V3if4mTAm0iE1z3OFBfL2wigHfK2IGk4ddpCqK8cXdNRmFNmLGj6SIMp9SpAWB7-aTFyPszZyh1C5jv9VXBlivizKON_wAErD276Op7s8qHroyvHc3PM6515ObViE_7YVjQ=&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==


Kingwood Drive Panel Replacements Completed

Over the last two months, Houston Public Works completed concrete panel replacements from Green Oak Drive 
to Royal Forest Drive in both eastbound and westbound lanes. The total cost of the panel replacements was 
$335,000 and was funded with Mayor Pro Tem Martin's Council District Service Funds. 

The panel replacements were broken into two phases, Green Oak Drive to Chesnut Ridge Drive and Chestnut 
Ridge Drive to Royal Forest Drive. The first phase began on March 20 and was completed by April 3. This 
allowed the contractor, JFT Construction, to start on the second phase sooner, April 4, and finish on April 27. 
The two phases in total were initially estimated to take 91 business days to complete, which would've been in 
early July. Thankfully the contractor was able to complete all the work in only 38 business days. 

The panel replacements were done to improve mobility and traffic safety through this stretch of roadway. Thank 
you to Houston Public Works and JFT Construction for a job well done.  

HCDCD Flood Insurance

Harris County Flood Control District recommends that all Harris County residents 
become informed about their flood risk and have flood insurance no matter where 
they reside in Harris County. The devastating effects of flooding do not end when 
the stormwater recedes after a flood event. Flood insurance accelerates the 
rebuilding and replacement of personal property and fosters community resiliency 
as a whole. Flood insurance does take 30 days to become active, so keep that in 
mind as hurricane season nears. 

Click here to learn more about why you should get flood insurance and learn about 
how to get it. Note that you cannot buy flood insurance directly from the National 
Flood Insurance Program (NFIP). If you’re interested in purchasing flood 
insurance, your homeowners, renters, or business insurance agent may be able to 
help you. You can also contact the NFIP Help Center at 800-427-4661. 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL15JyDDxcCJzIZoP7hmJgLapIhHKds4RQ7zw7DsaaeGn0kINAfm3yX2VNQbPvOqI08eX8rdUDC6Ew9vZxXDvlorX2WNtluA5WNnsURRay10GQ&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL15JyDDxcCJzIMfwkITniWnJVdnw71BzZvgjudugPXe6xvUQLnre7ZwmVViRSbremrRr4Gv_HSXHKc1qzUBffIDtoz4mPdkzS9Vd7Ij4GcHHU&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL15JyDDxcCJzIMfwkITniWnJVdnw71BzZvgjudugPXe6xvUQLnre7ZwmVViRSbremrRr4Gv_HSXHKc1qzUBffIDtoz4mPdkzS9Vd7Ij4GcHHU&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==


Traffic Safety Improvements Planned for
Kingwood Drive Near H-E-B

Houston Public Works will be installing traffic safety improvements in the Kingwood Drive median to the east 
of W Lake Houston Parkway and west of the Kings Crossing Drive traffic signal. The project is expected to start 
Monday, June 5 with an estimated completion date of Friday, June 30, weather permitting. The cost of the 
project will be funded by Mayor Pro Tem Martin's Council District Service Fund. 

This Kingwood Drive median opening has been the site of numerous serious vehicle accidents. The planned 
improvements are expected to greatly improve safety. The most noticeable change to residents will be no 
longer having access to go straight across this median cut-through. Instead, residents exiting the shopping 
centers on the north and south of Kingwood Drive will need to utilize the signalized intersections at Kings 
Crossing Drive or W Lake Houston Parkway. For those residents traveling eastbound on Kingwood Drive, there 
will be direct access to the north shopping center through a left turn lane in the median. No other approaches 
will be permitted through the median. 

As a result of the construction activities, please be aware of flagmen and orange traffic cones that will be put 
in place on-site to help with traffic flow through the construction zone as the project may require one-lane 
closure. Two-way traffic will be maintained at all times. Businesses and residents will have access to driveways 
and sidewalks at all times and may experience an increase in noise levels due to trucks and equipment in the 
area. 



San Jacinto Bayou Greenway Now Open

Mayor Pro Tem Martin joined the Houston Parks Board 
(HPB), the City of Houston Parks and Recreation 
Department (H.P.A.R.D), the Harris County Flood Control 
District, and other key project partners to celebrate the 
opening of the San Jacinto Bayou Greenway on Saturday, 
April 15. The 2.5-mile Bayou Greenway segment begins at 
Hamblen Road near Burning Tree Court and spans to 
Woodland Hills Drive, where it connects to the over 75-mile 
Kingwood Greenbelt trail system.

Notable features of the San Jacinto Bayou Greenway 
include:

 Trail connection for Kingwood residents at Woodland Hills Drive to access the Bayou Greenway

 New off-street trails, as well as the use of existing residential streets for the trail system

 Planting of native trees, meadows, and wildflowers

 14.5 acres of newly acquired land to be preserved as permanent parkland

 Benches, seating areas, and overlooks

 Interpretive and directional signage

 Trash cans and recycling containers

Houston Parks Board will continue ongoing maintenance of the San Jacinto Bayou Greenway through its 
Conservation and Maintenance Program. This includes weekly trash pickup, bi-weekly mowing of grass along 
the concrete trail, upkeep of the trail and amenities, and any necessary flood cleanup.

San Jacinto Bayou Greenway is one of nine bayous being transformed as part of Bayou Greenways, a public-
private partnership between the nonprofit Houston Parks Board, the City of Houston, and the Houston Parks 
and Recreation Department. The initiative is implemented in close collaboration with the Harris County Flood 
Control District, which manages the county’s bayous and creeks for drainage and flood risk reduction. Bayou 
Greenways will transform 3,000 acres of underutilized land along nine major waterways and create a 150-mile 
network of connected parks and trails along Houston’s major waterways.

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL19a-dGuNyTlA4-GlejREFuwuOBZidYWUMj4hFnePfO4nuFgV9PZ4sU_rfxn1EqUl7WfWLK_IXTFUjiHv8lXizH5wDkTVUZefiWxYKH6gWYNvvV39WOhpY3doG4Wr8saAiA==&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==


Trees for Kingwood Launches Trees for Students Program

Mayor Pro Tem Martin joined volunteers with Trees for Kingwood in planting trees donated by the City of 
Houston, Kingwood Rotary Club, and Bear Branch PTA on Wednesday, April 12. This fall, Trees for Kingwood 
and Bear Branch Elementary School will initiate an educational program for students. Commissioner Tom 
Ramsey of Harris County Precinct 3 has offered to have a forester from Jesse Jones Nature Center come to 
the campus to teach the students about Texas native trees and to provide field trips to the Precinct 3 Nature 
Center. Trees for Kingwood will secure seedlings for the students to plant on a plot at the campus. After the 
trees mature the students will be able to transplant the trees at their homes or on green spaces in Kingwood. 

The mission of Trees for Kingwood is to restore the Livable Forest. Over the last 5 decades, Kingwood has lost 
over ten thousand trees due to disease, storms, and drought. Regeneration of the Livable Forest has been 
hampered by a number of invasive vine species that choke off new tree growth. 

Trees for Kingwood will need both volunteers and financial support to achieve its mission. Volunteers are 
needed to clear areas of vines and other invasive plant species where the tree canopy has been lost in the 
preparation for new tree plantings. Volunteers are also needed to support the planting and care of new trees. 
Financial support is needed to support the purchase of trees and contractor and equipment rentals to support 
the reforestation effort. Charitable contributions can be made to the KSA Parks Foundation for the Trees for 
Kingwood effort. For more information please visit their website treesforkingwood.org or email them 
at treesforkingwood@gmail.com.

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL15sgvCNg4Q8XcN5IdGyPHT517VnMKCpUhJhksQ4whyeKYzkM79fEjhV31TqYktMaJGNJUHHiPCGVZJw_nU_IzKZo-viAqkMQoX4pkhGlsEW1&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL15sgvCNg4Q8XcN5IdGyPHT517VnMKCpUhJhksQ4whyeKYzkM79fEjhV31TqYktMaJGNJUHHiPCGVZJw_nU_IzKZo-viAqkMQoX4pkhGlsEW1&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
mailto:treesforkingwood@gmail.com


Back Row: Kakie Palmer, Bear Branch Elementary Principal; Charlie Buscemi, President Kingwood Rotary; Dee Price, Trees for 
Kingwood; Dave Martin, Houston Mayor Pro Tem.
Front Row: Harper Naivar and Quinn Thompson, 3rd Grade Students at Bear Branch Elementary.

Fire Craft BBQ Ribbon Cutting

District E Staff attended the Fire Craft BBQ Ribbon Cutting to 
congratulate owner David Welch on their new brick-and-mortar location 
in Kingwood. Located at 2665 Royal Forest Drive, Ste. B10, the 
barbecue joint offers a variety of naturally seasoned and cured meats 
that are slow-smoked and roasted over Texas hardwoods.

The restaurant, which has been operating as a food trailer since 2017, 
also offers catering services. In addition to its selection of meats, the 
restaurant offers traditional Southern-style sides and housemade 
desserts. For 2022, Fire Craft BBQ was named as a finalist for the 
Houston Chronicle's Best of the Best - BBQ.

Voting for Houston Chronicle's Best of the Best opens back up on May 
15th, 2023. Click here for more information on how to vote. 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL15JyDDxcCJzIzhjzIiQfR3ZTy1IbX6Xte6cGrkxgY_JB3lOH4iAzu4Jb2X1a9Zd6yZXtdKnrhH03r91Xf-D5JlLlTkS7nmG1Ze0kKnoSTJlG-kz6Qu9it-v_LyVVPkzfB5rDfw58YIUhOi9rtYLODKs=&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL15JyDDxcCJzIzhjzIiQfR3ZTy1IbX6Xte6cGrkxgY_JB3lOH4iAzu4Jb2X1a9Zd6yZXtdKnrhH03r91Xf-D5JlLlTkS7nmG1Ze0kKnoSTJlG-kz6Qu9it-v_LyVVPkzfB5rDfw58YIUhOi9rtYLODKs=&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL15JyDDxcCJzIc1Ld_vc-ucBtwZDEUekLWTuQLcGDCwRJpVniHe7zYoZcinxHdO54X79tZJTe_f8ZeBQRiOzb7PbAAET7td0aruTEwmpfzA-e&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==


Mayor Pro Tem Martin Meets with Council General 
of Japan and Visiting Students

Chiba, Japan is one of the oldest Sister-
Cities in the City of Houston's Sister 
City Program becoming a partner in 
1972. The Sister Cities Program is a 
concept established in 1956 when 
President Dwight D. Eisenhower 
proposed linking American cities with 
cities in other countries to exchange 
people, ideas and cultures. Mayor Pro 
Tem Martin visited Chiba, Japan last fall 
and was excited to have this opportunity 
today.

Mayor Pro Tem Martin had the honor of 
meeting with students from a Japanese 
school from Chiba along with the Council 
General of Japan, Mr. Hirofumi 
Murabayashi. These students and Council General Murabayashi got the chance to tour Houston City Hall 
alongside Mayor Pro Tem Martin.

TxDOT Loop 494 Expansion Project Update

Due to delays with the railroad, gas lines, impacts to waterlines, and a joint 
detention pond, TxDOT has experienced numerous delays with the Loop 494 
Expansion Project. The project is currently estimated to be completed in early 
Summer 2023. 

TxDOT’s contractor spent the first few months of 2023 finishing the paving of 
the northbound main lanes on the southern end of the project and placing 
driveways. The last major piece to this project is the Kingwood Drive & Loop 
494 intersection improvements. TxDOT’s contractor is currently working on a 
plan to complete the intersection improvements with as little impact as 

possible on residents. Again, TxDOT estimates completing the project early this summer.The Loop 494 
Expansion Project is a multijurisdictional project involving Montgomery County and the Texas Department of 
Transportation. 

The scope of work includes: 

 Widening a 1.7-mile facility to a 4-lane divided highway 

 Continuous left-turn lane from Kingwood Drive to Crescent Springs Drive 

 Raised median from Crescent Springs Drive to Sorters-McClellan Road 

 Reconstruction of the Kingwood Intersection and elevate intersection to remove dip at RR 

 Sidewalk installation along the west side of Loop 494 will allow pedestrians to cross Kingwood Drive 
at the signal 



More information on the project can be found by reading the Public Meeting Summary that occurred on March 
29, 2017, and the Public Hearing Summary that occurred on November 9, 2010. For more information, contact 
Emily Black at 713-802-5000. Follow the TxDOT Houston District on Twitter @TxDOTHouston. 

Lake Houston Safety Plan #KnowYourZone

Do you know your zones? The Lake Houston 
Safety Plan provides Lake Houston residents and 
visiting recreational users with information preparing 
them to better identify their location on the lake and 
how to best report a lake incident to 9-1-1 
dispatchers. 

The "Know Your Zone" map was created by District 
E in collaboration with the Houston Fire Department, 
Houston Police Department, Houston Planning 
Department, Houston Office of Emergency 
Management, Houston Emergency Center, and the 
Houston Public Works Department. To date, signs 
have been installed at Deussen Park, East End Park, 
River Grove Park, Kings Harbor, W Lake Houston 
Parkway Bridge, and on the FM 1960 Bridge. 
Houston Public Works has been hampered by the 
weather but is still working to install signs that have 
been requested by community groups and private 
community boat dock owners. 

To learn more about the Lake Houston Safety Plan 
visit the Know Your Zone website, here. There you 
can print your own maps, share with neighbors, post 
on social media, and #knowyourzone. To request a 
presentation for your group (HOA, Civic Club etc.) or 
receive resources directly, please email the District E 
Office at districte@houstontx.gov.

PIP Meeting on Illegal Dumping

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL17wNXirslUWMwF6wZ3p1wry5iVx_N8RFYpnOdYwPs-BpDEJYg_MD4_vzQkpjkNhHdbusSwhmEVgPHxrPUhHgpkKxfkYO3hkl4N08qqX3Xx2veZga1WqorUVavNVvmCfCWqbcmbwRlspO8Xrygha1j3c=&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL17wNXirslUWMjH4GIRPIzrkMpWtZ9BgcjACJmNyjiTK4pYZxs4vkzr-lm8E8-WI6MocHYcwZgcUXdXDi4wfbMeLBf8ByeZeMzI1fbnq_7-Gjr0BxKzAGpFR9F80t4Vm_Wd8R2c0w8tim0WQ_50YO8J3C13wrrj5cbQ==&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL17zu6Cel7yTnusyvLJ7sDHi5OptEo6bbR5ublYm_eqvawlCR9B6eY8yXfiMgjRGiVGN9-W9N1UWjHV67V5npmx4latEAN3qPWBg2mJStAil6&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL19yYpRkAlDKbu5ZXtedhOlFc1CQEPtRxA44FwkPLqFzYhpakJzY2hep1CU0YSxlCyQusaUUvtwrgqrIQ5pozpO4cwhGvh51DSeuqtnYamwCEZ0hqRZtT9-ZzCzh8Q45xVZAdGXqvAVtBxd9GGwWzKK0=&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL19yYpRkAlDKbu5ZXtedhOlFc1CQEPtRxA44FwkPLqFzYhpakJzY2hep1CU0YSxlCyQusaUUvtwrgqrIQ5pozpO4cwhGvh51DSeuqtnYamwCEZ0hqRZtT9-ZzCzh8Q45xVZAdGXqvAVtBxd9GGwWzKK0=&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL19yYpRkAlDKbOWGi6qR08EtgJOHAAeJ8kqCFtosDQuuQwM1QAz6wH1KiDdsn_xzm0vFoUWulmBrKfvlRPDvzkjRoJZT-fGlW91CSXwWCl6MF&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
mailto:districte@houstontx.gov


Houston Police Department's Northeast division hosted their monthly PIP 
meeting and this month's topic was about the ongoing issue Houston continues 
to face with illegal dumping. HPD invited two guest speakers for this meeting 
including a representative from the Environmental Investigation Unit, and a 
representative from the City's Solid Waste Management Department. They 
discussed the various forms of illegal dumping including commercial dumping, 
battery dumping, hazardous waste dumping, etc. They also discussed what to 
look out for, and how to report this crime when you see it happening. 

Illegal Dumping is a serious offense that can cost you up to 10 years in jail and 
up to $50,000 in fines. To report illegal dumping, please call 713-525-2728, or 
contact 3-1-1. HPD Northeast's next PIP Meeting will be held on Thursday, May 

11 at 6:00 p.m. located at 8301 Ley Road, public is encouraged to attend and participate in the discussion. 

Report a Streetlight Outage

CenterPoint Energy maintains streetlights throughout District E and 
the City of Houston. If you notice a streetlight out in your area please 
click on the link below to report a streetlight outage.

You will be asked to provide:

 a pole number (or nearby address) for the non-functioning 
lights you want to report

 contact information (in case more information is needed to locate a streetlight)

 an e-mail address (if you want feedback regarding your repair request)

 the number of streetlights you would like to report

The system will guide you through the remaining steps. To report a streetlight outage using the interactive 
map, click here.

Report general power outages by calling 713-207-2222 or toll-free 800-332-7143.

Utilizing 3-1-1 to Report Issues

Residents may act as extra eyes and ears on the streets, and soon 
you'll be able to report a pothole, a malfunctioning traffic light, or a 
drainage problem while you're out and about. Houston 311 is in the 
process of launching a new smartphone app that makes reporting 
issues like these easier than ever. The app will use GPS to identify 
your location and also allow you to snap a photo to add to your service 
request. The new app will allow for reports are automatically sent to 
the City’s 311 system and routed to city departments for resolutions.

You can still alert the City of Houston of issues by dialing 3-1-1 or 
713-837-0311 of potential problems in your community. Houstonians 
can also access this helpful service via an e-mail to 311@HoustonTX.gov. A self Service Request (SR) form 
is available online at www.houston311.org. Once you've reported a problem please follow up with the 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL15JyDDxcCJzIu-0XqEorwixGytF3iqAO-6JUxtCjvxx7Xvzuuz9693J7FH_QZrolSChzXmTNB2Fk1E-nuCR_dTmCCIGC3nuLQQxJweX2t357fQxRv1zKjUI=&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL1zUDINOQQoMrPM96YdX1LbOmto-5kwE6aPByV1cCahU45RHfauyTYMLYPhrMZza6t9odw4eiEXTYOKZ6ZybhAjif5RQi8M2srGCtM3djYpvJMzh4fXpA5U6buIxOvQ41bTcTOmkOVpn_7pINMcEI4VlorqPWejRcNVEnJ0qXz1HFYZeoqmoeg8GcQKM42A6iCGRIN02IDvFj&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL1zUDINOQQoMrPM96YdX1LbOmto-5kwE6aPByV1cCahU45RHfauyTYMLYPhrMZza6t9odw4eiEXTYOKZ6ZybhAjif5RQi8M2srGCtM3djYpvJMzh4fXpA5U6buIxOvQ41bTcTOmkOVpn_7pINMcEI4VlorqPWejRcNVEnJ0qXz1HFYZeoqmoeg8GcQKM42A6iCGRIN02IDvFj&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==
mailto:311@houstontx.gov
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Dudbjd6U53zlxTL-QJB9TLXE9jQIa3Iq0oeN8XoW0uzoGZrp4DtL169SHesfdI0BQ3LJCUJL_2T9XIhyJp7VnoTrUBne-jpyR4iUN-nL5BvBiTKWlrhx1Kue5x8SB0cgi6MkfQGIT6wenI_be1lmAw==&c=d7k9eS_t4HtfHP8oHUO23GiTLKYKtfTJf0bn9Viou1NSv0YGOmpnlg==&ch=lJdAwMn9eF-ybPoytG5hegDPUgJqm8TMuoSNvwM4Y1aNDKPz_lHC8w==


District E office by emailing your case number and information on the issue to the District E office 
at districte@houstontx.gov so that we can help make sure the problem is addressed in a timely manner.

mailto:districte@houstontx.gov







